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Dear Parents, 

 

In Reception, one of the ways that we record your child’s learning is by making observations of them and taking 

photographs. As you may be aware, we are use a programme called Tapestry to record some of your child’s learning, 
this then gets recorded in an online journal. One of the advantages of the online journal is that you can log in from 

home to look at what your child has been learning about in school. You can also add comments on their learning and 

even add observations and photographs of your child’s learning at home. You can access Tapestry via their website 

http://eylj.org or download their app onto your phone or tablet.  

 

If you want to access your child’s online journal from home we will need to create you a log in. Unfortunately, we 

are not able to create a log in without an active email address. If you would like a log in to be created in September 

please fill in the form below with your name, your child’s name and a working email address as soon as possible. 

Once a log in has been created, Tapestry will send an activation email to the account you provide us with. You need 

to activate this as soon as possible (this activation email expires after a certain amount of time).  

 

If you have an account with your current pre-school please let us know so we can arrange to transfer your child’s 
account across. In this instance you will not need a new account to be created, you can continue to use your existing 

login information. However, we still require consent. Tapestry continues to be used in our Year 1 classrooms too and 

it has been an invaluable resource during the last few months as a contact between home and school.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Morgan  

 

Early Years and KS1 Phase Leader 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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Name of child: ______________________________________________________ 

 

My child already has a Tapestry account:  Yes □     No   □ 

 

Name of Early Years setting that holds the Tapestry account: __________________________________________ 

 

Name of parent (first and last name): ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Email address (please print clearly): 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Additional Tapestry Login  

 

Name of parent (first and last name): ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Email address (please print clearly): 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give consent for the above data to be held by the school for the purposes of my child’s Tapestry account. 
 

Signature of parent_______________________________________________ 

This data is only retained while your child attends Kings Worthy Primary School and has a Tapestry account (i.e. 

while in Year R and Year 1.) The data will be deleted within 3 months after this. If you wish to withdraw your consent 

at any time, please notify the school office.  

 

Privacy Statement: We are committed to protecting your information and will handle it in line with the General Data 

Protection Regulation 2016. For further information about how we handle personal information and your rights, 

visit our website www.kingsworthy.hants.sch.uk. 
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